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Cripps partner re-elected to the Board of the French
Chamber of Great Britain

Olivier Morel, partner, has been re-elected to the Board of the French Chamber of Great Britain at its most
recent AGM.

The French Chamber of Great Britain was established in 1883 and is one of the most active Franco-British
business networks in the UK. With over 400 companies of all sizes and sectors in its membership, it is the hub of
key relationships, conversations, insights and support for Franco-British business.

Olivier is an international partner, qualified in both England and France. With over three decades of experience,
he provides strategic legal support and solutions to international groups investing in the UK. He works closely
with clients to help them make a success of their UK investment, using his legal and cross-border project
management expertise in Franco-British and international business ventures.

‘I am honoured and proud to be re-elected to the Board,” said Morel. “Alongside my fellow Board members and
the great team at the Chamber, we can continue the crucial work of fostering the very strong bond of commerce
and friendship between our two great nations — a crucial role in these challenging times. It's a thoroughly
rewarding experience to be part of a thriving international business network and dovetails with the work | do for
our clients.”


https://www.cripps.co.uk/people/olivier-morel/
https://www.ccfgb.co.uk/

